
Remote Learning (At Home) – Child Nutrition Meal Pickup 

 

Breakfast and Lunch will be provided for students learning at home under the 

following guidelines: 

 

We will only have one pick up location for all students.  Pickup will be at the back 

door of the new Jr. High/ HHS Cafeteria between 12:15 p.m. and 12:25 p.m. only.   

Your student must be with you and you will pick up breakfast for the following 

day and lunch for the current day.  The meals will be grab and go and parent only 

goes to the door, the worker will verify that the child/children are in the car.   

 

Directions - You will turn between the Jr. High and the New Performing Arts 

Center turn right into the parking lot and go to the door that says Cafeteria 401 

and ring the bell.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


